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g 26 Broadway
: New York

June 28, 1920,

Dear Dr. Cushing:
Another letter from Dr. Osler has turned up in Mr, Rocke-
feller's office at No. R6 Broadway, and I enclose it herswith for what

it may be worth to you as illustrating Dr. Osler's broad and sympathetic
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nature. Perhaps I may as well enclose with it the accompanying cor=
£ respondence.
My family will not go to Lake George until after the lst of
August, so that I shall be unable to get vou the letter to me,which I
am sure is thers, until that time,
Let me thank you most heartily for Dr. Osler's great speech,
%‘t with your introduction.

, , ; Yours very truly,

U{fﬁ%ﬁ;

Dr. Harvey Cushing,
305 Walnut Street, § P
Brookline, Mass.
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